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DATE: 	 May 24,2002 
TO: 	 All Electric Utilities and All Interested Persons 
FROM: 	Jennifer Brubaker, Office of the General Counsel 
RE: 	 Draft FPSC Comments in Response to the FERC Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on 

Standardization of Generator Interconnection Agreements - AMENDED NOTICE 

VIA FACSIMILE ONLY 

AMENDED Notice of Informal Meetin2 

On May 23,2002, Commission staffprovided by facsimile transmission a notice of informal 
meeting in which staff will evaluate the revision of the draft FPSC comments in response to the 
FERC notice ofproposed rulemaking on standardization of generator interconnection agreements. 
The time and place of the informal meeting is unchanged and remains as follows: 

Tuesday, May 28, 2002, 10:00 a.m. 

Room 309 

Gerald Gunter Building 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 


Staff has since been notified by the state operator that the telephonic meet-me number was 
incorrectly issued. Any person who is unable to attend may participate via telephone by dialing 
the corrected number of(850) 410-0966 or Suncom 210-0966 at the date and time specified 
above. 

If you have any questions about this meeting, please call me at (850) 413-6228. 

JSB/jb 

cc: 	 Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Office of Public Counsel 
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